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The world is dealing with a large-scale problem and our hearts go out to all those affected by the coronavirus 
outbreak (COVID-19). At International Doorway we understand that it is our role and responsibility, during this 
time, to prioritize the health and well-being of our customers and partners and to support the decisions of health 
officials and government leaders as they work to contain the virus. 

With this approach, we will continue to make informed decisions guided by our mission and values. I wanted to 
personally communicate with you and emphasize at this point, the importance of helping prevent the spread of 
the virus and supporting the health and well-being of our students and communities. 

We continue to monitor the situation and see encouraging signs of recovery in China and hope that the same will 
happen quickly in the rest of the world. We also continue to monitor that the virus represents a minimal risk to 
the age group of our students. 

We appreciate your understanding as we live through these times together. We understand the anxiety that this 
situation generates and hope that before the next 4 months a global solution will be found. 

The safety of our students and staff is our priority. As the IDEA Showcase approaches in July, we will take the 
necessary measures in the best interest of our students. We hope that cancel or postpone the IDEA Showcase is 
not necessary. But in this eventual situation we will adjust to government decisions and work individually so that 
each of the families is not affected. 

I want to thank you for your support. It is our intention to continue providing official information and continue 
taking care of the health of our students.  

Hope to see you soon in the U.S. Regards, 

 

Martin Duhour 
International Doorway 
Founder & President 
	


